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Funded in part through a Cooperative Agreement with the U.S. Small Business Administration.

COVID-19 Human Resource Assistance Program
The Indiana SBDC and ServantHR are teaming up to support the long-term resiliency of Hoosier small 
businesses and entrepreneurs. Eligible companies may apply for no-cost assistance to update their 
employee handbooks in order to address challenges due to the COVID-19 outbreak, including: remote 
working arrangements, administration of leave policies, sanitation procedures, and compliance with 
federal, state and local standards and regulations.

PROJECT DETAILS
•	Each project will be completed by ServantHR, a human resource consulting firm.

•	The program provides training and education to enable small businesses to continue enhancing and 
implementing the new policies following the conclusion of the project.

•	All work is conducted virtually to ensure the health and safety of Hoosiers.

ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS
•	Be an Indiana SBDC client,

•	Have been in business as of February 15, 2020, and

•	Be able to demonstrate a negative impact from COVID-19.

Indiana small businesses are encouraged to submit applications online.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ur-ZIQmkE0-wxBi0WTPYjRy6o95t9P1HmHKgL9Cm9dRUMk1KVUM4SDUzODJRQUVWN1A2OFo2T1BKSC4u

